
SCRUTINY COMMITTEES CHAIR’S REPORTS 
 
 
Economy and Place Scrutiny Committee  
 
The last meeting of the economy and place scrutiny committee was held on 
Thursday, the 21st of September at 7 pm. 
 
The committee received an update from cabinet, an update on the future High Street 
fund and Town deal‘s update.  
 
They then received the latest housing task and finish working group report, and 
finally an update on the Borough local plan. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for the 7th of December 2023 
 
Cllr Gary White 
Chair of Economy and Place Scrutiny Committee.  
 
 
 
 


